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Friday 29th May 

Hello lovely Meridian Children! 

I hope you are all well and keeping safe with your families. 

I have been in school this week with some teachers and 

teaching assistants to look after some of the children that 

need to be in school.   

We are starting to re-open for some more children from next 

week but not everyone.  This is what the Prime Minister, 

Boris Johnson, has told all schools to do.  So I have been very 

busy getting this all ready for everyone and making plans to 

keep everyone as safe as possible. 

If you are coming back to school, we are looking forward to 

seeing you.  If you are not coming back to school, that is fine 

and we will see you soon.  You can still send in photographs 

of you working at home if you want to – we love seeing your 

smiling faces! 

We will be starting again with learning activities for you to do 

at home next week and these will be the same for the 

children in school. 

Keep safe and be kind. 

Lots of love 

Ms Westcott 
xxx 

 
 

This is me when I 

was little!  Did 

you recognise 

me?  There are 

some photos of 

babies on the 

next page.  I 

wonder if you 

recognise any of 

these babies? 



Can you work out who these babies are? 

Answers at the bottom of the page! 
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1. Mrs Halls    2.  Mrs Sagar    3. Ms Treglown   2.  Mrs. Smith   5.  Mr. Mole    6.  Mrs. Passingham-Smith 
7.  Miss. Yates   8. Miss. Pulleine  9.  Miss Roberts  10.  Miss Duffy  11.  Mrs. Pellatt   12.  Mrs Edgler 
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